
HASTINGS HOUSE 41 EAST 50th STREET 
NEW YORK 22, N.Y.

April 12, 1954

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

I had not known that RIO GRANDE has been remaindered.
From the D.S.&P. answer, it would seem that they had just sold 
some overstock and kept some copies. You have intimated that they 
had only 100 copies left. It seems strange that any one would 
remainder such a small quantity of a book of this nature.

I can understand disposing of some of the old stock if 
there was a fairly large quantity. Some day I'll ask Charlie casually 
what the stoiy is.

We still would like to see the Navajo book, Best wishes. 

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE

WF/mgm


